
PE Recovery Curriculum Rationale 

 

Changes have been made to the delivery of PE lessons due to the 

COVID-19 safety guidance provided by the DfE.  

During the Autumn Term, all PE sessions will take place outdoors. An 

outdoor learning space timetable has been produced to allow this to 

happen effectively. Our PE long term planning has been adapted to 

prioritise non-contact sports. This will reduce face-to-face contact 

between pupils. All year groups will be taking part in non-contact 

sports/activities during the Autumn term. Any sports/activities that 

should have been taught during the Autumn Term can be delivered in 

the Spring/Summer term if it is safe to do so at that time.  

Each year group bubble will be given their own set of PE equipment 

to use each half term. This will remain within the bubble to be used 

each week. Equipment is cleaned before and after use by a member 

of staff within that bubble. Children will wash their hands before 

and after PE lessons. On the day children will have their PE session, 

they will wear PE to school to avoid changing clothes on the 

premises.  

The PE curriculum will be reviewed regularly and adapted considering 

the most up to date guidance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


